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5th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Students 
 

We are delighted to confirm to you that the joint Ladies’ College and Elizabeth College Prom 2023 tickets 
will be available at The Ladies’ College reception office from Wednesday 7th June.  
The Prom will be held at St Pierre Park, on Tuesday 27th June, 6:30pm – 10:30pm.  
Please arrange for the safe transport to and from the event.  
 

Attendees will be welcomed by staff from Ladies’ College and Elizabeth College.  Mocktails and canapés 
will be available on the terrace balcony, hopefully in the sunshine. A professional photographer will be 
available, and students will have opportunities to pose for formal and fun shots. Music will be played 
throughout the evening. The sit-down meal will comprise a main course, followed by a dessert, pre-
selected by the students.  
 

The Ladies’ College Prom committee has done an amazing job of collaborating and organising the event 
and their fantastic fund-raising effort has meant that the ticket cost (for Ladies’ College students only) 
can be reduced from £43 to £33.  
 

To purchase tickets, please make online payments of £33.00 to the following account:  
Bank – THE LADIES COLLEGE  
Sort code – 60-09-20  
Account number - 06017614  
Reference – Name/U5 Prom 23  
Deadline for payments: 15th June  
Students may collect their tickets once payment has been cleared.   
 

We are excited to mark this occasion with Upper Five and we look forward to seeing them at this 
celebratory event.   
  
With Kind regards  
  

Belinda Smith 

Belinda Smith  
Upper Five-Year Coordinator  


